
COUNCIL MEETING – 28TH OCTOBER 2015  
ITEM 13 – PUBLIC QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Hall for 
response by the Leader of the Council:-  

 

“The reduced number of children living in Red Plains since March means it is 
running at a loss; when is it foreseen that this will change and are we going to 
tighten up on ‘the strict selection procedures’ recommended by the Police to 
avoid children being put in an unsuitable placement for their needs?”  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 


